BCA Inform: December, Disability Support Pension and Age Pension (Blind) 
On Tuesday 5th December 2023, BCA Inform was held to discuss the topic of Disability Support Pension and Age Pension (Blind). BCA’s National Advocacy Officer, Martin Stewart addressed many concerns and queries surrounding the Disability Support Pensions (Blind) and the transition to its subsequent iteration the Age Pension (Blind). 
This session offered valuable insights and gave attendees the opportunity to pose questions and gain a comprehensive understanding of topics relating to the pensions.

